
 

 

 

April 26, 2021 
 
To all Norridge Residents: 
 
Due to Senator Martwick’s and State Representative LaPointe’s Covid-19 
Vaccination event at Ridgewood High School on Wednesday, April 28th, there will 
be an increase in traffic around the high school.  If you can, please avoid this area 
between 8:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M. this Wednesday. 
 
Also, there are still spots available if you wish to sign up for a vaccine.  
Appointments are necessary, and you can find the link on the Village’s Facebook 
page.  If you do not have a FB account, please call our office at 708-453-0800 and 
we will e-mail you the link.  You may also call 312-572-9632 for sign up 
information. 
 
Thank you and have a nice evening. 
 


